Our Case Number: ABP-314724-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

Pat and Barbara McCormack
6 The Elms

Donnybrook

Dublin 4

DO4AOF2

Date: 25 November 2022

Re: Railway (Metrolink - Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022]

Motrolink. Estuary through Swords, Dublin Airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin and City Centre to
Charlemont, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir/ Madam,

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above-mentioned proposed
Railway Order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions/observations received in relation to the application will

be made available for public inspection at the offices of the relevant County Council(s) and at the offices
of An Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned. Please quote the above

mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the
Board.

Yours faithfully,

20 &N
‘Niamh Thornton
Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737247

RAO5 (No Receipt to Issue)
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10/5/22, 5:08 PM

To: An Bord Pleanala
64 Marlborough Street

Dublin 1

Doc1.docx - Google Docs

6 The Elms
Donnybrook
Dublin 4
DO4AQF2

10/10/2022

Ref: Intended application by the NRA (operating as Transport Infrastructure Ireland ) for the Railway (

MetroLink-Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport ) Order {2022)

Dear Sir/ Madam

We wish to confirm that we are the owners of 1-1A St.Mobhi Road Glasnevin ( Location Plan ref
ML4H-U3 ) and we have received an information pack from Transport Infrastructure Ireland (T} in

relation to their application for the above referenced Metrolink.

Their application includes the acquisition of subtratum land beneath our property.

While we fully support the proposed Metrolink we have concerns in relation to the potential structural
damage that might occur to our property during the construction stage.

We would therefore request that Til indemnify us against any structural damage or any loss of rental
income that is caused as a direct result of this development being approved and going ahead.

If T are not willing to give this undertaking then we object to the project.

Yours sincerely

»

Pat rmack
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